
 

General Data Protection Regulations (UK GDPR) 

On the 25th May 2018, new regulations were introduced which affected how our schools 

handle people’s data, called the General Data Protection Regulation. The General Data 

Protection Regulation (GDPR) is a piece of EU-wide legislation which determines how 

people’s personal data is processed and kept safe, and the legal rights individuals have in 

relation to their own data.  

Following the UK’s exit from the EU at the end of 2020, EU GDPR no longer applies to the 

UK. However, we still need to comply with UK data protection law. The GDPR has been 

incorporated into UK data protection law as the UK GDPR-so in practice there is little change 

to the core data protection principles, rights and obligations found in the UK GDPR. 

Compliance with the regulations is an ongoing process and St Mary’s Catholic Federation, 

Carshalton has appointed a data protection officer to advise and manage compliance with 

the regulation. Full details of our data protection officer can be found below should you 

have any questions. 

 

Data Protection Officer  
 
The Data Protection Officer is responsible for overseeing data protection within the School 
so if you do have any questions in this regard, please do contact them on the information 
below: -  
 
Data Protection Officer: Judicium Consulting Ltd,  
 
Email: dataservices@judicium.com       Telephone: 0203 326 9174 
 
 
 The 'General Data Protection Regulation' (GDPR) brought about changes about how we can 
use your personal data and keep it safe, and also strengthens your rights over your own 
data. 
Please refer to our privacy notices for details of how sensitive or private information about 
yourselves and your children stays safe. 

If you have any questions about how the GDPR affects you, please contact Mrs. Allen in the 
School Office or Judicium Consulting Limited, who act as our Data Protection Officer, details 
above.   
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